
 
 
 
 
 
 

File No: 09/173 
Our Ref: 49550 

 
 
Senator Kate Lundy 
Chair 
Joint Standing Committee on the National Capital 
and External Territories 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 
 
 
Dear Senator Lundy 
 
Further to today’s hearing of the Committee’s inquiry into the Immigration Bridge Australia Proposal, 
and the question put to Mr Andrew Smith regarding the consultation period for the draft Parliament 
House Vista Heritage Management Plan, the consultation period closed on 23 January 2009. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Gary Rake 
Acting Chief Executive 
1 April 2009 
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